
ISPCC are delighted to bring you this lunch time webinar 'Let’s 
Connect - Becoming a Mother is lovely but sometimes lonely. An 
overview of the research that informed 2024’s Maternal Mental 
Health Weeks campaign' with Niamh Crudden, Co-Chair of the 
Perinatal Infant and Early Childhood Mental Health Working Group 
(DSKWW) and Resource Officer for Suicide Prevention Kildare in 
collaboration with Dublin City South (DCS) CYPSC.

This webinar is part of the 'Lets Connect- Supporting connections 
with infants in the first 1000 days event and was planned by the 
Infant Health and Wellbeing Working Group of DCS CYPSC.

This webinar is for professionals working with families.

Key take aways:

• Learn about mothers experiences in the perinatal period
• Learn about resources to support mothers and families in the

perinatal period

Let’s Connect
Becoming a mother is lovely but sometimes lonely

Tue, Dec 05
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Online event
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